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Jiang Jianqing
Chairman
Industrial and Commercial Bank of China, Ltd. (ICBC)

Mr. Jiang Jianqing, 53, is chairman of ICBC’s board of directors and
an executive director. He has more than 27 years of work
experience in the banking industry and has served as chairman of
ICBC’s board of directors and an executive director since October
2005. Mr. Jiang served as ICBC’s president from February 2000 to
October 2005, ICBC’s vice president from June 1999 to February
2000, president of ICBC’s Shanghai Branch from June 1997 to
June 1999, president of Shanghai Urban Cooperation Commercial
Bank (now known as the Bank of Shanghai) from December 1995
to June 1997, vice president of ICBC’s Shanghai Branch and
concurrently president of ICBC’s Pudong Branch from January
1993 to December 1995. Mr. Jiang worked with the PBOC since
1979 before joining ICBC bank in 1984. Mr. Jiang has also served
as chairman of the board of directors of ICBC (Asia) since June
2000. Mr. Jiang graduated from Shanghai University of Finance and
Economics in 1984, and received a master’s degree in engineering
in 1990 and a doctorate degree in management in 1999,
respectively after finishing postgraduate and doctorate courses at
Shanghai Jiaotong University. Mr. Jiang is currently a supervisor for
doctorate students at Shanghai Jiaotong University, chairman of
the board of supervisors of the China Banking Association and vice
president of the China Finance Society.
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Industrial and Commercial Bank of China Limited (“ICBC”) is the
largest commercial bank in China with a total asset of around
US$1,674 billion as of June 30, 2009 and US$9.8 billion in net profit
for the first half year of 2009. ICBC recorded US$16.3 billion of
profit after tax for the year 2008, which made it the most profitable
bank in the world. 

Chairman Jiang led ICBC’s successful dual listing on the Hong
Kong Stock Exchange and the Shanghai Stock Exchange on
October 27, 2006. Its market capitalization as of Sept. 17, 2009
was US$ 249.9 billion, placing it as the largest bank in the world by
market capitalization.

ICBC provides financial services to 3.10 million corporate banking
customers and 190 million personal banking customers by virtue of
the distribution network consisting of 16,252 domestic institutions,
134 overseas institutions and over 1,440 correspondent banks
worldwide, as well as through its e-banking network comprising a
range of online and telephone banking services, 7,085 self-service
banking centers and 28,656 automated teller machines. 

The bank boasts an excellent customer base, a diversified business
structure, strong innovation capabilities and competitiveness and
outstanding brand value.

Under Chairman Jiang’s leadership, ICBC has successfully
completed a series of acquisitions overseas including:

• purchase of 70% of the Bank of East Asia (Canada) in 2009;
• acquisition of 20% of the Standard Bank of South Africa in 2007;
• acquisition of controlling stake in Seng Heng Bank of Macau in
2007;
• acquisition of Halim Bank Indonesia in 2006.

Chairman Jiang is widely recognized for his vision and leadership in
transforming ICBC into a world-class institution.  As an energetic
and determined Chaimran, Mr. Jiang has led ICBC to constantly
take initiatives to strive to be better and stronger, while aligning itself
to international banking standards. Many of Chairman Jiang’s
initiatives – in areas such as risk management, cost control,
technology, product innovation and development of the bank’s
growth model – were considered bold and unprecedented when
made, but now set the precedent for other Chinese banks.  
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